Minutes Approved on	

TOYKI SILVERCRAFT WEST – GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING May 18 ,2023

Board Present - Kathy Estes, Rita Irwin, Nancy Cutting, Bob Stoppleman, Nate Dennis

Absent - Sandra Forsey and Pam Wayland

Members in attendance - 27

Meeting called to order by - Kathy Estes

Minutes - Approved for April 18th, 2023.

Treasurer's Report - Rita Irwin report, Net income for the month was \$100. We spent a lot of money to replenish silver sales.

Monitoring - Linda Rusch reported, make up for 2022 is going well.

Social - Jackie Marra Reminded us that June 5th is the first Monday social. We have been having a lot of fun. Bring your drink and something to share. The club will provide water.

Equipment - Nate said, it is an ongoing process. We are looking at a magnetic Tumblr. The board has OK the purchasing of a new Sonic cleaner.

Old Business

Education - Marsha Woodbourne said she's looking for lead teachers for the beginner classes.

We are still looking for volunteered organize Saturday many workshops.

We still have a few items for sale. Sandra Forsey will be posting these for sale: Paragon Firefly 2008 kiln, two cash registers, display cabinet and sandwich sign boards.

New business

Remodel project – Nobody has turned any ideas in yet. If you have any ideas, please turn it in to any board member. This is your club, so we have this chance to make a difference.

We will have an auction after the annual membership meeting on November 16th. The items from John Crowley's and John Houston's lockers and other items will be in the auction. John's Houston's wife said she would like half of the money collected from the rocks and the other half goes to the club, any other money from the locker go to the club.

Technology update - Pam and Brent Wayland have been introduced to Bob Bowenkamp so they can discuss inventory management with Jan Stittleberg and Rita. Jack Cuddie was not available.

New logo challenge - Challenge to all our members to come up with an icon or design that will identify us. We can print it on T-shirts and use it for advertising media etc. Submit October, November.

Consider name change - There was a motion made and seconded to change our name Toy- ki. The club voted and all present voted we can drop the name Toy-Ki.

New lighting - we will be closed Saturday May 20th through Saturday May 27th. We need volunteers on Saturday May 20th at 9:00am to cover all of the machineries and tables and everything with plastic clothes. On Saturday May 27th at 9:00am we need volunteers to uncover everything.

Monday, June 5th - June social -2:00pm Thursday, June 8th - board meeting There will be no general meetings for June, July or August.

Raffle - Sold \$57 in raffle tickets. \$16 to the club and \$41 to the drawing.

Words of wisdom or fun - Harry Bean

Meeting Adjourned - 9:45am

Secretary - Nancy Cutting